
 

The Summit Church Flash 
November 11, 2021 

 
Worship for  

Sunday, November 14th 

 
 
Sunday… worship times are 8:15& 10:45 with opportunities for small 

group meetings at 9:30. Live streaming continues at 8:15 
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Youth group…6th grade through high school… meet on Sunday mornings at 9:30 in the 

youth room.  Contact Jen Wilson for more information at jenhoover777@hotmail.com   

In preparation for the celebration of World Communion Sunday.  
Communion will be available after worship, outside. For those who 

will be worshipping online and would like communion please stop by 

the church parking lot at 9 or 10:15 and you will be served. 

FLOWERS can be placed in our worship 
space for our weekly services.  If you would 
like to place flowers, contact Connie Close at 

814-520-6570.   
 

This week the flowers are  

given by Kevin and Colleen 
Osborn in loving memory of 
Colleen’s mother,  

Carol Johnson. 
 

 
 

Click link to see church calendar:   
 

http://www.summitumc.net/

google-calendar 
 

FLOOD BUCKET CHALLENGE 
 

Buckets are due to be returned to the 
church by November 17th. Thanks for your 

support! 

Please bring all items for 
ingathering to church this Sunday, 

November 14th so that the 
volunteers at the Food Pantry will 

have time to organize the food 

items for distribution.  Thank You! 

mailto:jenhoover777@hotmail.com
http://www.summitumc.net/google-calendar
http://www.summitumc.net/google-calendar


Welcome Home is our theme for the seasons of Advent and Christmas. 
As many people have experienced a lot of anxiety, frustration, loneliness, and loss, it is always 

good to know that we can return home.  
Through worship on Sunday mornings and Wednesday evenings, as we gather for small group 

conversations and serve and share, we are welcomed to the place where we belong, our home in 
Christ. So join us and invite someone else for a Welcome Home Advent and Christmas.  
 

 
 
 

Our Neighbor’s Place…the homeless overflow shelter for Erie, 
will be starting soon and Summit Church is hosting several 
nights.  We will be collecting items in a bin in the hallway 

opposite the church offices. 
They will need 2 volunteers for each night from 7-11 PM and 

items for sandwiches, breakfasts, and snacks.  No clothing, 
popcorn or chips.   
Please see the collection bin for ideas or contact Jon and Cori 

Edwards at 814-218-6827. 
 

Our nights are November 29th, January 3rd, February 7th, and 
February 28th.

The Prayer Group meets weekly on Thursdays at 10:30 

AM in the Sanctuary to pray for our church and community.   

Advent Bible Studies  The Journey by Adam Hamilton 

 
Follows the probable route that Joseph and Mary traveled on their 

way to Bethlehem.  This five week study is being offered 
beginning Sunday, November 21st with the Asbury Sunday 

morning group at 9:30 on Sundays or on Tuesdays as part of a 
study at the School House Apartments beginning on Tuesday, 

November 23rd at 9:30 AM.  Contact Lana Celeski, if you would 
like to take part in this study or for questions. 

(814)384-1978 or lceleski@roadrunner.com 
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